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	Template Letter for Applicants Not Chosen


Date

Inside Address

xxxxxxxxxxxx

xxxxxxxxxxxx

Dear xxxxxxx:

Thank you for applying for the Herter-O’Neal Scholarship offered by the North Carolina Cooperative Extension Administrative Professionals Association (NCCEAPA).
Your application was impressive; however, the scholarship has been awarded to another applicant.

Thank you for your interest in this scholarship.
We wish you the best in your educational and professional pursuits.

Sincerely,

xxxxxxxxxxx

2nd Vice-President

NCCEAPA, XX District
Herter-O’Neal Scholarship Template Regret Letter-2024

